
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 30, 2015  

 

Cindy Schneible 

Executive Director 

McKinney Community Development Corporation 

5900 S. Lake Forest Drive, Ste. 110 

McKinney, TX  75070 

 

Cindy,  

 

Exciting things are happening at Chestnut Square. Income from both weddings and the 

Farmers Market are on track to be record years.  

 

And more good news – we have agreed to take on the Tour de Coup – a 3 year old 

chicken coup tour in McKinney that is growing in popularity, visibility and proceeds 

every year. It is the perfect fit to incorporate as a program of Farmers Market!  

 

Attached please find a promotional grant request for $11,000. The funds would pay for a 

specific ad campaign for the 2015 Holiday Home Tour, and provide a promotional budget 

for the Tour de Coup.  

 

I have included our 2014 Balance Sheet, 2015 overall budget, the 2014 Home Tour P&L 

(there is not a specific budget just for the tour this year), and the budget provided by the 

Chicken Coup group. We do not have audited financials, but I can send a 990 if you wish.  

 

Many thanks for your support of HGCC and our projects –  

 

Best regards,  

 

 
Jaymie Pedigo  

Executive Director  
 

 

315 South Chestnut Street, McKinney, Texas 75069      972-562-8790 


